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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Sami Malaeb [SMalaeb@jonasinc.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2008 1:51 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Danielle.Bogni@gsa.gov
Subject: Alameda Federal Center- 620 Central Avenue, Alameda, California SLIC Case Number 2903
Attachments: PHASE_I_ALAMEDA.pdf; PHASE_I_PLATES_ALAMEDA.pdf

Hi Steven: 
  
Thanks for your speedy review of the subject SLIC case number 2903 at the Alameda Federal Center, Alameda, 
California.  As you requested, attached please find the electronic copy of the Phase I Environmental Assessment for the 
site.  Please note due to the large size of the report, I will attach the body of the report to this email and the attachments in 
separate emails. 
  
Your efforts are appreciated! 
  

Sami Malaeb, PE, REA 

Program Manager 

Jonas and Associates Inc. 
1350 Arnold Drive, Suite 202 
Martinez, CA 94553 
Tel (Office): (925) 374-0020 
Tel (Cellular): (925) 858-9608 
Fax: (925) 374-0021 

smalaeb@jonasinc.com 

 
































